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I write to advise that I do not support the government extending their emergency
powers.  This was unnecessary from the very beginning, Sweden proves this with a less
than one percent increase in excess mortality over a five year rolling average - no
emergency powers, no lockdowns, no forced experimental injections, no forcing small
businesses to close, no limits on social gatherings/interactions, no mandates as a
condition of employment, no masks, etc.

Government officials and medical bodies have lost a great deal of trust and respect in
the eyes of most Australians, the people they are supposed to serve.  Any further
encroachment on our freedoms and liberties will only further prove that you serve the
global elites, the Davos clique, to help usher in the great reset.  

The war in Ukraine serves as a timely reminder to reflect back on all the sacrifices
Australians soldiers have made, ultimately with their lives to protect this beautiful
country and its sovereignty throughout history.  Extending these emergency powers
and selling us out to a one world government would be the greatest betrayal to our
fallen Diggers.  

I'd be shocked if my submission was read word for word.  

Kierin Fitzpatrick
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